
Dear Fellow SRS Members, 

  

A Very Good Wednesday Morning to all of you. 

  

Further to my email dated 22nd August 2022, I would like to send out a gentle 
reminder to register for the upcoming Job Opportunities Webinar by e2i on 21st 
September 2022. 

  

The details as follows : 

  

Topic                 :  Job Opportunities in the Non-financial Sector by e2i 

  

When                : 21st September 2022 (Wednesday) 

  

Time                  : Admittance from 5.45 p.m. & Webinar starts at 6.00 p.m. 

  

Please register at the following Zoom Webinar link : 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VEgltJzoSQ-aiThB_lBx7g 

  

Upon successful registration, you would receive an automatic Zoom Webinar 
Link for the Webinar. 

  

The markets in general are going through a very tough patch over the past few 
months and many Remisiers are having a very tough time eking out a 
meaningful living. Give yourself a chance to explore opportunities in the non-
financial sector. There are many Job opportunities available in sectors like 



Aviation, Healthcare, Hospitality etc.  You never know your dream job might 
be there waiting for you. You've nothing to lose but only to gain by attending 
this 1 hour Webinar. 

  

So, hurry & sign-up today! 

  

Warmest regards, 

S.Nallakaruppan 

President 

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 

 


